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Young Voice 2018 

Dear parents/ carer, 

Porter Croft choir is taking part in the Sheffield Arena Concert of Young Voices. At Young voices, thousands of schools 

join together to take part in the largest school choir concert in the world. This is not just any ordinary choir concert – the 

choir will sing with between 5,000 - 8,000 children in Sheffield arena. The Porter Croft Young Voices choir will perform 

at Sheffield Arena on Tuesday 16th January 2018 and the event finishes at 9:15pm. There are twenty five places 

available for children to attend this fabulous opportunity.  

We only have four months to learn the songs which the children will be perform on the day. Most of the songs are up to 

date pop songs and the children will sing a variety of music with amazing artists. During Friday lunch time from 12:30 – 

12:55, Mrs Long and Miss Holman will be running the Young Voices Choir and regular attendance is essential!  

Children who are in the Young Voices choir do not need to purchase tickets for the concert, however, if parents would 

like to attend the event, there is an opportunity to book audience tickets early through school before tickets go on 

general sale at Sheffield Arena Box office. Adult tickets cost £19:50 and can be purchase in school until 15th November 

2017. There will be a cost for transportation to and from the event which will be confirmed once we know how many 

children are attending. 

If you would like your child to be part of this fabulous opportunity, then please complete the reply slip below and return 

to school by Friday 22nd September 2017. If you would like to purchase tickets for the event, please complete the 

audience ticket order form and return to the school office. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Miss Holman and Mrs Long 
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Young Voices 2018 

I give permission for my child _____________________________ to be part of the Young Voices 2018 and attend the 

event at the Sheffield Arena 16th January 2018. 

 

 

Signed __________________________________________ 
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